
WATER PROCESS CHANGE 

THE CITY OF SALEM WILL BE TEMPORARILY SWITCHING TO FREE CHLORINE IN 

ITS DRINKING WATER SYSTEM BEGINNING ON MAY 9TH AND CONTINUING 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

FREE CHLORINATION IS A REGULARLY SCHEDULED PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE 

PROCEDURE FOR WATER SYSTEMS USING COMBINED CHLORINATION 

(CHLORAMINES) FOR DISINFECTION.  THE CITY EXPECTS THE FREE 

CHLORINATION PERIOD TO BE TRANSPARENT TO OUR CUSTOMERS; HOWEVER, 
SOME MAY NOTICE A SLIGHT CHANGE IN THE TASTE OR SMELL OF THEIR TAP 

WATER.  AT ALL TIMES DURING THIS PROCESS YOUR WATER WILL CONTINUE TO 

MEET LOCAL, STATE, AND FEDERAL STANDARDS FOR CLEAN WATER AND IS 

SAFE FOR DRINKING, BATHING, COOKING, AND ALL OTHER PURPOSES. 

THE CITY OF SALEM MAINTAINS THE HIGHEST STANDARDS TO ENSURE THAT 

CLEAN, HIGH QUALITY DRINKING WATER IS DELIVERED TO OUR CUSTOMERS.  

THE CITY’S WATER MEETS FEDERAL, STATE, AND LOCAL PRIMARY DRINKING 

STANDARDS. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR NEED FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE 

CONTACT JASON WEBER, CITY OF SALEM WATER PLANT, AT (618)-548-7788. 


